


MONDAY:  B DAY 

TUESDAY:  A DAY 
Club Charter Deadline 3:15 PM 

in Office 228

WEDNESDAY:  B DAY
ELL Parent Meeting @ 6 PM, Library

PTA Meeting @ 7 PM, Library

THURSDAY: A FLEX
Harvest Festival (Choir) @ 7 PM, 

Auditorium

FRIDAY:  B FLEX
Football vs. Scappoose @ 7 PM

SATURDAY:   Booster Club 
BINGO @ 6 PM, Westmoreland  
                                              Union Manor



Turn applications for 
clubs in to Jan Watt 
directly to her office (room 
228). The absolute 
deadline for the 
applications is Tuesday, 
Oct. 16 (earlier would be 
appreciated!). Questions? 
See Jan!





      Boys’ Golf Meeting 
Tuesday, Oct. 16 (‘A’day) 
   @ Lunch  in room 285

Those who are interested 
in playing golf this spring 
should attend. Meet the 
new coach and get some 
information about the 
upcoming season!





The Cleveland Choral Department Presents its first concert of the year, 
The Annual “Harvest Festival of Songs.”

This concert features all of the Cleveland Choirs singing a diverse set of choral 
repertoire as well performances by a few solo acts from students in the department. 

We hope that students, staff, and community members will come out to enjoy an 
evening of music with us and to support these hardworking musicians. 

Many of us don't include live music regularly in our lives, but if you give it a try, it 
has the power to surprise, inspire, and move you in ways that are quite powerful.

Please join us on:
Thursday, October 18 at 7p.m. in the Cleveland Auditorium

Doors will open 25 minutes prior to the show
Admission is at the door



SAGA meets Wednesdays at LUNCH in room 336
ALL LGBTQ+ students and ALLIES are welcome

-BIPOC to the front-
Mission: SAGA is a space for meeting people 
and working with other community partners 
to tackle issues of oppression in our school 

and in the greater Portland Metro community 
NEXT MEETING: Wednesday, Oct. 17 in room 336

PIZZA provided for all SAGA members



Please report to the attendance office. (It is located in the 
main hall three doors down from the main office.)  



Lost & Found
Did you lose a watch during 

registration week?  If so, 
please come to the main office 

to identify it and claim it.



This week’s Sports Schedule and Early Release times!



IB Exam Registration for
Juniors and Seniors is OPEN!

Juniors and seniors interested in registering for 
IB assessment must...

·complete registration on Naviance 
·pay required fees
·sign and submit a copy of registration and required 
signatures by Wednesday, Oct. 31 at noon.

Forms and directions for online registration via 
Naviance are available online (see the Quick Link for IB 

Exam Registration on the CHS website) and in Room 230. 



When should I register?
Students should wait to register until the 2nd year of an IB-titled course, 
except for the following courses…

IB Mandarin Chinese B SL (immersion)
IB Psychology SL
IB Social and Cultural Anthropology SL
IB Environmental Systems and Societies SL
IB Biology SL 3-4 (juniors who took Academy Biology in 9th grade)
IB Chemistry SL 1-2
IB Environmental Systems and Societies SL
IB Math Studies SL
IB Music SL



This message is to remind all students that the school parking lots (one is on SE 26th and Franklin and the other 
is on SE 28th and Powell) are staff only parking. Students are not authorized to park in either parking lot. (Only 
one student  is authorized to park in the lot because the family purchased a space at the Cleveland Auction.)
  
An increasing number of students are parking illegally in both lots, which has forced administration to be more 
diligent in enforcing the existing policy: “ Students are not permitted in either parking lot.  Parking lots are 
reserved for staff and authorized visitors only.”
 
Parking lot violation consequences:
 

● First Violation:  a warning sticker will be placed on the vehicle window.
● Second Violation: the vehicle will receive a $30 parking ticket.
● Third Violation: the vehicle will be towed at owner’s expense.


